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Participated in Monitoring Activities in the 2018 Mt. Fuji Forestation Project 

On May 19, a total of 87 employees and their families as well as OB (former-employee) comrades from Isuzu Omori 

Head Office, Tochigi Plant, Fujisawa Plant, Isuzu Motors Limited (Shinagawa-ku, Tokyo) and Isuzu Motors Syutoken 

Limited (Koto-ku, Tokyo) participated in the 2018 Mt. Fuji Forestation Project. 

This project aims to restore Mt. Fuji's strong and versatile forest ecosystem at the northern foot of this world heritage 

site-designated mountain (designated by UNESCO in 2013). Isuzu has participated in these forestation activities since 

2008, in cooperation with the OISCA (Organization for Industrial, Spiritual and Cultural Advancement-International) 

and Yamanashi Prefecture's Forest Maintenance Association, etc. 

This year, we performed monitoring activities on the trees that were planted in 2010, to measure and record the 

growth situation in terms of height and trunk-width of Japanese oak, maple and cherry trees, etc. 

In addition, the children of elementary school age and younger who participated were able to come into contact with 

nature while learning about Mt. Fuji's forest ecosystem through activities such as experiencing log cutting of thinned 

wood and making a "food menu" (Forest restaurant) using leaves, twigs and acorns, etc. 

 

 

 

 

Commemorative photo in front of Mt. Fuji.                    Monitoring activities.  

 

 

 

 

Repairing a protective net.                      Children experiencing log cutting. 

 


